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commentletters

From: Ernest Kenney <wilernken@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 6:37 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 Board Meeting (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

We have worked really hard, as a family, to conserve our precious water.  Now we are very thankful 
for the rain and snow pack.  For you as a Board to make a decision to extend the emergency 
regulation as early as next week is very premature.  Maybe do an evaluation in April, but not now!   
Sincerely, 
Ernest and Wilma Kenney 
San Juan Water District Customers 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


